
PTO Minutes 

March 4, 2022 

 

Attendees: Mary Kegley, Christy Vogel, Justina Plemon, Ann Clark, Lisa Jensen, Christina 

Klinkhammer, Rebecca R, Nicole Hamilton, Kajja Wagner, Trisha Akey, Jen Whaley 

 

Prayer 

February Minutes approved 

Financials updated - Mary K. 

 

Old business: 

● Family night at The Plaza had a very good turnout, 277 people came.  Thank you to the 

sponsors and PTO for allowing this fun night to happen.  PTO will already plan to book the 

same event for next year. 

● Book fair - we had a very successful book fair this year.  The total sales were just over $6000. 

It was a record year.  The teachers and library will be receiving the books that were requested.  

● Mardi Gras/Donuts with Dad/Muffins with Mom - Another great turnout.  We will increase the 

amount of donuts and muffins by one dozen next year.  

● Sunday coffee and donuts - Our school is responsible to run Sunday coffee and donuts, please 

consider volunteering for this.  Sign up genius in newsletter.  This is a great way for students to 

get their service hours in!  If you are uncomfortable and would like someone to help you please 

contact the office.  It is very easy and fun to do! 

● New Zoo ZooMobile visit was enjoyed by all the students.  There were two different 

presentations split between the grades.  Was a great addition to the week.  

 

New business: 

● Father/daughter dance will be on April 9th, details to follow. 

● Catholic Schools Week Weekend will be April 23-24.  There will be a thank you mass that 

weekend.  Families will contribute to bring the gifts, cross bearer and read a thank you.  Each 

mass will be covered by St. Gabriel families.  We will have cookies and the Zephanator at the 

Sunday masses. 

● Mother/Son bowling is tentatively set for April 27th.  All elementary schools will be invited.  We 

are still figuring out all the details. Stay tuned! 

● Admin Professionals Day is April 27th, details to follow. 

● PTO officers for the 2022-2023 school year.  If you have any interest please let the office 

know.  

● Zephyrfest will be April 30th.  St. Gabriel will contribute a raffle basket.  Get your tickets! 

● Family Event Ideas.  We are brainstorming events for next year.  More fun family events to 

come! 

● Fifth grade recognition, date to be determined.  5th grade will provide a gift. PTO will pay $20 

per student for the celebration.  Details to come.  

● Uniform exchange and ice cream social in May. 

● Second grade recognition needs a chairperson for reception. 

 

Next meeting Friday, April 1st. 


